PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF UGANDA

TO THE UNITED NATIONS, GENEVA

GVA-UN/TECH/51/1

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uganda to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and
has the honour to refer to the Consideration of Uganda’s Second Periodic
Report to the Committee Against Torture, scheduled to take place from 9th to
10th November 2022 at the Palais Wilson in Geneva, Switzerland.

The Permanent Mission wishes to update the delegation list as follows:

Mr Kugiza Crispin Kaheru, Commissioner for Human Rights, will now
attend the review session instead of Ms Mariam Wangadya, Chair Person, In
charge of Human Rights.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uganda to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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